Essex Tree Warden

Essex Town Hall

August F. Pampel, Tree Warden 29 West Avenue
Email: augiepampel@att.net Essex, Connecticut 06426
Fax: 860 767-8509

Cell: 860-388-7209

TOWN OF ESSEX
NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Tree Warden of the
Town of Essex will hold a Public Hearing in accordance with
Chapter 451, Section 23-59 of the Connecticut General Statutes at
the Essex Town Hall on September 14, 2021 at gpm in
conference room A, to discuss the removal of one Little Leaf
Linden “tilia cordata” tree in front of 37 Main Street Essex.
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August Pampel
Tree Warden

Dated this day of August 20th, 2021



